
 
TOWNSHIP OF MENDON 

Minutes:​ Mendon Township Regular Board Meeting  
Date:​ ​ November 19, 2024 
Time:​ ​ 7:00 p.m. 
Place:​ ​ Mendon Township Hall 
 
Attending:​ Supervisor Kline​ ​ ​   
​ ​ Donna Cupp 
​ ​ Leasa G. Mathews 
​ ​ Jim Hart 
​ ​ Jan Griffith 
 
 
Supervisor Kline called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The agenda was submitted for consideration. A motion was made by Hart, supported by 
Mathews. Motion carried 
 

1.​ Noone signed in for Public Comments 
 
(Public comments were heard by the board per the policy that was adopted on 
February 13, 2018 by the Mendon Township Board.) 

 
The minutes of the October 1, 2024 regular meeting of the Mendon Township Board 
were submitted for consideration.  A motion was made by Mathews, supported by Hart to 
approve the minutes.  Motion carried. 
 
Floor Business: 

 
a.​ Dale Hutson was absent. 
b.​ Supervisor Kline reported he attended the annual Road Commission meeting.  

The road commission is proposing to redo Simpson Rd. from Nottawa to 
M66.  The cost of this project is $122,000.00.  The Township’s 50% share will 
be $61,000.00. 

 
Old Business:  
 

a.​ Supervisor Kline-update on the Digester project; Land division was approved.  
Now it goes to the planning commission.  I will get ahold of Attorney Haas.  
A special meeting will need to take place. 

b.​ County Wide Master Plan – Doug Kuhlman is absent to report on this.  I 
(Supervisor Kline) have a call in to Village Manager Gary Kloosterman 
regarding this. 



c.​ Combined Website for the Village and Township-Clerk Cupp was asked to 
remove this until further notice. 

 
 
New Business:   
 

a.​  None 
 
The treasurer’s report was submitted for approval.  A motion was made by Hart, 
supported by Cupp to approve the treasurer’s report.  Motion carried. 

The October bills were submitted for consideration and approval of payment.  A motion 
was made by Griffith supported by Mathews to approve the bills. Motion carried. 
 
Good of the order: 
   
Board members thanked Clerk Cupp and her Election staff for running a smooth election 
for the November 5, 2024 General Election.   
​   
A motion was made by Hart, supported by Griffith to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting 
adjourned at 7:13 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Donna Cupp 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


